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From: Bev and Dan Hollars
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Gun Control
Date: Monday, April 08, 2013 12:35:11 PM


This  type of proposed gun control  legislation only serves to make honest  law abiding citizens criminals and is an attack on our  2nd amendment
rights. The people that  would commit the crimes, that  you're attempting to prevent, are mentally unstable and are cowards.  The people that  carry
licensed concealed weapons are not cowards.  They carry a  weapon because they know how to use it and they are willing to lay their life down to
protect their children and family.  You want  to prevent  them from doing that  at a  time when counties are having difficulty funding their police and
sheriff departments and programs. The mental  health of this  country has been on the back burner  for decades and this  couldn't be more evident
than by looking at the growth of our  homeless population.   Many of these people need mental  help and some should be institutionalized but this
society  chooses to ignore them and the mental  health issue. I feel that  this  legislation is a  knee jurk response to recent  tragedies and that  it will
do nothing to prevent  future tragedies, instead it will serve to increase our  vulnerability.  These recent  tragedies are crimes against  society. Society
needs to wake up and smell  the coffee and take responsibility. Making arbitrary  gun laws is not the answer and serves only to polarize and divide
the country.


 


Sincerely, Dan Hollars


Lakeview,  OR
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